
 

 

City of Cambridge 

Public Hearing 

June 10, 2024 

7:00 p.m. 

 
A public hearing was held for the purpose of receiving comments on the following matter. 

 

Consideration of proposed new fee for water service for true ¾ inch service with a multiplier.  

This fee is proposed to be 1.3 times the base rate. 

 

Council President Gene Neumann asked Councilmember Nanette Rhodes to conduct the hearing.  

She called the hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. at Cambridge City Hall located at 80 S Superior 

Street Cambridge, Idaho.  City Clerk Sandra McKee read the Public Hearing Notice as 

advertised in the Record~Reporter, the city’s official newspaper.  

 

Councilmember Nanette Rhodes explained the public hearing procedures. 

 

Councilmember Nanette Rhodes asked for Testimony. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE IN SUPPORT OF APPLICATION – None received. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE NEUTRAL ON APPLICATION – None received. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE OPPOSED TO APPLICATION – None received. 

 

No written comments were received. 

 

Councilmember Nanette Rhodes closed the hearing at 7:04 p.m. 

 

 

 

____________________________________       ________________________________ 

Sandra McKee, City Clerk          Mark Loveland, Mayor 

 


